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Happy March Birthdays! 
 

Pre-K3A 
Chloe Lambajian 

Alexander Lambajian 
 
 
 

A recap of our March activities… 
 

• This past month, we explored concepts on the life cycle of plants and animals and how 
everything is constantly changing, including the seasons. We read stories about spring, 
“Growing and changing” And” Look it’s Spring!”  

• We continue to learn lots of new letters, numbers and shapes.   
• For shapes, we focused on Arch. 
• For colors, we continue to celebrate spring with beautiful Blue and Rainbow Colors. 
• K2 focused on the numbers 8 & 9 and K3 12-14.  
• K2 learned the letters Jj-Nn and K3 Letters Qq-Tt.   
• K4 learned the letters Uu-Xx, and practiced the phonics sounds. 
• In Bible we learned all about the story of Joseph. 
• Thank You to our guest speaker Mrs. Davidian who was gracious to conduct the chapel 

service with the Easter Bible story for the Pre-School children. 
• On March 20th, the pre-school children enjoyed a fun field trip to the L.A.Zoo.   

Looking Ahead to April..... 
 

 

Fri. April 11  Mommy & Me Easter Breakfast  
                         Celebration 9:00-11:00am 
 

Mon. April 14-21        School Closed, Easter Vacation 
 

Thurs. April 24 School Closed, Arm. Genocide     
                         Commemoration. 
   

Fri. April 25  we will Celebrate April Birthdays At  
                         2:00pm. 
 
 

   
 

 


